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I would like to register my thoughts on plans for developing in the south warrington area.  My main concern is 
the infra structure.  The a49 is a very busy road at the best of times.  Schools, amenities etc is another concern, 
particularly as so many houses are going to be built. 

Yours faithfully, 

Barbara Logan 




